ANNEX ROAD PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS - BLENHEIM ROAD TO BIRMINGHAM DRIVE

The Board considered a report on progress to date with planning improvements for Annex Road which
have resulted in an proposed design being released in a publicity pamphlet.

The Board decided that the next step in the process would be for a combined hearing of submissions

by the Board and the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board (at the Transport Committees of the
Boards).


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


